
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      February 15, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear District Court Panelist: 
 
      Re: 710.30 Notice in Arraignment B 
 
 
 DUE TO OUR UNCERTAINTY REGARDING THE POLICIES IN THE 
NEW DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE, IT IS SUGGESTED THAT, UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE, YOU DO NOT WAIVE 710.30 NOTICE WHEN 
REPRESENTING 18B CLIENTS IN ARRAIGNMENT B.  
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Patrick L. McCloskey  


